
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are writing to remind you that it is our Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 26th of 

October 2023.  

The evening will be an opportunity for us to welcome you and your child and share with you 

both the subject specialist areas throughout the school, and the extra-curricular clubs we 

have here at Cardiff High School. 

The evening will run between 4pm and 6pm, where there will be a formal address from our 

Headteacher, Mr. S. M. Jones at 4.15pm and 5.15pm, and an opportunity to tour the school 

as a whole. Please note that parking may be very limited on the school site, so please be 

mindful of this and potentially plan ahead for this.  

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mrs. L. Richards 

Head of Lower School 


